
 

Intermec Technologies Corporation 
550 Second Street SE Cedar Rapids Iowa 52401-2029 USA 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Date: 25 Oct 2011 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Subject: Short-term confidentiality request regarding application for certification of  

FCC ID: EHA- INWL01C 

 

 

Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, we request short-term confidential 

treatment for the following information until April 25, 2012 in order to ensure sensitive 

business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the device. 

 

 

External Photos 

Test setup photos 

User’s Manual 

Internal Photos 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Kian Meng Lim / Engineer 


